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Friday 4th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you enjoyed a restful and fun half term holiday. 

Thank you to parents who are making a great effort to get the children into the classroom and ready to 

learn by 9.00am.  4 children late this week. 

Photographs  

A reminder that individual and sibling photographs are being taken in school on Thursday 10th November.  

Pre-school siblings are welcome to this session between 8.45 and 9.00 - please line up by the back of the 

school hall. Thank you. 

Panto  

We are going back to Panto this December - Oh yes we are! After 2 years away this is very exciting. Please 

go onto ParentPay to make your contribution towards the cost of the coach. The coach costs are higher 

than in previous years- this is due to increased cost from the coach company. FOBS have very generously 

paid the cost of the ticket for every child in the school. 

Lost property bin  

This is now located on the veranda, weather permitting,  if you or your children are looking for lost items. 

Year 5  

Our Jabberwocky retelling video has been uploaded to our Teams page. Feel free to login to your account 
and enjoy watching our learning from last term. 
 
Thinking about having your child’s ears pierced? 
 
Parents should be aware that policy is that all jewellery must be removed for PE lessons. This is for the 
Health and Safety of everyone taking part : 

- Children who have pierced ears must be able to remove them independently for all PE lessons, this 
includes swimming, 

- Earrings must be removed for sport not covered by sticky plasters, 
- If the earrings cannot be removed children will miss PE, sporting events and swimming for up to a 

term. This is very upsetting to both staff and children, 
- Infection of piercing and painful ears happen regularly, children become distressed and miss out on 

lessons. 
 
Please think carefully about this decision, while your child is in Primary school. 
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November 

Monday 7th  Year 3  Trip to Chester House       

Thursday 10th   Whole school Photographs 

Thursday 17th   New parents School Tour 

Tuesday 29th  New parents School tour 

December 

Monday 5th  KS1 Performances 9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 6th  KS2 Performances 9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 13th  Whole school Christmas Panto 

Thursday 15th   Whole school Church Service 

   Whole school Christmas parties 

Friday 16th  Whole School Christmas dinner. Please order by December 7th 

 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 


